Personnel Committee
January 21, 2025

PRESENT: Supervisors Maresh, Metzger, Muench, Behnke and Neils.

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m,

A motion to approve the minutes of the December 3, 2024 Personnel Committee meeting was made by
Supervisor Behnke, seconded by Supervisor Neils and carried, 5-0.

Correspondence received by Supervisor Maresh from a former Heath Department employee was
discussed.

There was no public comment.

A motion was made by Supervisor Maresh and seconded by Supervisor Behnke to go into closed session
to discuss WPPA Grievance #24-00704. A roli call vote followed and the motion carried, 5-0. The
committee went into closed session at 5:38 PM.

A motion was made by Supervisor Neils and seconded by Supervisor Muench to reconvene in open

session. A roll call vote followed and the motion carried, 5-0. The committee reconvened in open
session at 5:45 PM.

Information was provided on Human Services, Emergency Management and Sheriff's Department
recruitment.

The next meeting of the Personnel Committee will be Tuesday, February 4th,
A motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor Metzger, seconded by Supervisor Behnke and carried, 5-0.

Meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m.
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Jovhthon Neils, 2 Vice Chair Date

Minutes taken by Chris Eisenschink, Personnel Director



